Year 10 Mock Information

Dear Year 10 Parents and Carers,

| would like to update you concerning Year 10 mock examinations. With the
school closure next week, the examinations planned for the three days when
the school will be closed have been rearranged for the second week of mocks
(week beginning 29" April).

To accommodate this change, MFL and music mock examinations will now take
place in the classroom at a later date, all other subjects will be on the same
days and times as initially planned. During the second week of mocks,
examinations scheduled for the afternoon will also start slightly earlier at 2pm,
enabling them to be completed by the end of the school day (apart from
Further Maths that finishes at 3.45pm).

Please click here to view the updated timetable and will go through this again
with pupils once they return on Thursday 25" April.

Kind regards,

Mr R Baga.


https://www.etonbury.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2296&type=pdf

